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Welcome to the latest newsletter from Healthwatch 
Salford, the independent champion for people using health 

and social care services in the city.

Due to coronavirus (COVID-19) we have had to change the 

way we work, but this has also given us the opportunity to 
review our workplans and update you on how we’re 
responding to the challenges. I am pleased to share that 

Healthwatch Salford have developed a revised and 
effective work plan in response to COVID-19 to ensure that 
patient experience continues to shape local health and 

care services following changes brought by the pandemic.

This newsletter provides some insight into our response 

through the vital projects which we have set up to 
continue to provide opportunities for local people to share 
health and care experiences. These include our COVID-19 

insight project, our vital community forums and our 
women's health project. 

It also with great pleasure that I can share the excellent 
news in which Healthwatch Salford was shortlisted for a 
national award. This award celebrates the impact a local 

Healthwatch team has made when working with another 
local partners. This really is a testament to our dedicated 
team and volunteers in ensuring peoples voices are heard.

I continue to send my thanks and appreciation to members 
of our staff team for continuing to step up to providing 

support to our local community as part of the ongoing 
response, and also our volunteers and community members 
for continuing to support us in the vital work we do. 

To close, we are all living through challenging times but it 
is even more important that we learn from your 

experiences of health and social care services good and 
bad, so please keep talking to us! 
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shared their health and social care experience in 
Salford with us this quarter.

contacted us with questions about local support 
available to them in Salford.

This quarter we saw a continued increase in the 
amount of people our social media posts are reaching 
across Facebook, Twitter and Instagram.

This quarter we have launched our new website which 

has improved navigation and is easier for people to 

contact us and share their experience of health and 

social care with us.

Healthwatch Salford has been nominated for a 
prestigious national award for Silent Voices which has 
shown how working in partnership with Salford CCG 
and local Deaf British Sign Language users can help 
improve communication. 

This annual event – which this year is taking place 
virtually due to the pandemic - celebrates the 
difference Healthwatch’s 4,400 staff and volunteers 
have made over the past year. Healthwatch Salford is 
one of only 30 local Healthwatch out of a total of 152 
across England to be in the running for one of the 
awards.
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Since the outbreak of COVID-19 
(Coronavirus), there have been many 
changes to our lives. To help us 
understand the impact of this, we have 
launched an anonymous survey gathering 
information about your experiences. The 
survey will run throughout the pandemic 
and we will be sharing the anonymised 
findings each month with Salford City 
Council, Salford Clinical Commissioning 
Group, and any other relevant providers 
of services.  The information will be 
used, alongside other feedback, to plan 
health and care services for our local 
population.  

Each month Healthwatch Salford will host 

the online forum to provide a space for 

residents to share their own experiences, 

which will also host guest speakers from 

leading health and social care 

organisations, who will share their insights 

on delivering services in the city. Attendees 

to the forum, which is open to the public 

and professionals, will also get the chance 

to share their views on Salford’s health and 

social care services during COVID-19.

Over the last 3 months Healthwatch Salford have been working 
on multiple projects to help ensure public feedback shape local 
health and care services. Here are four of our current projects 
we’re working on.
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Our report looking into how Salford women 

keep themselves healthy and their 

experiences of health and care services is 

now available to read on our website. 

Highlights from the report include 90% of 

the women who had used a health or care 

service within the last year rated them as 

‘very good’ or ‘good’.

Salford Clinical Commissioning Group said 

‘Findings from this report will be shared 

with the CCG Governing Body and Quality 

Assurance Team to ensure that women’s 

views are being taken into account at the 

highest level.’

The new Healthwatch Salford website shares many resources to help people find the 

information they need along with helpful tips and advice to get the best from their 

appointments. The website has a sleek new look that makes for better viewing and 

exploring. We've kept all of our features, but made the website more accessible to 

ensure a smoother experience for all.
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“Everyone’s really friendly. Same day 
appointments most of time. Really 
couldn’t rate this place highly 
enough.”

“Kind, caring, inclusive. Keeps you 
informed and provides excellent care. 
The best dentist I’ve ever had.”

Here is an overview of the 247 patients experiences 
Healthwatch Salford has received in the last 3 months. 

GP Practices
Salford Royal

Dental Practices

Care Providers
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It really has been a difficult time during the last few months with restrictions 

such as social distancing in place, which has impacted the way in which we 

engage with the public and our volunteers. 

This has meant that our entire calendar of face to face public events have been 

cancelled, many of which, would have been assisted by our wonderful team of 22 

dedicated volunteers.  

In response to this, we have been able to utilise the amazing work our volunteers 

can do remotely from their owns homes by involving them in projects, to which 

collectively they have given 24 hours of their time. These projects include 

reviewing the Salford Adult Safeguarding website and the Northern Care Alliance 

admissions document ‘What matters to me’.

Our Community Forum was set up in 

response to the way in which we now 

engage with the public now being 

predominantly online. The forums are 

held once a month and previous guest 

speakers include North West 

Ambulance Service and Salford Clinical 

Commissioning Group. The forums are 

an opportunity for the public to hear 

from service providers across Salford 

and to also raise any questions they 

may have. Visit our website for details 

on the next forum on Tuesday 15th

December.

On the 5th November we held our AGM 

which this year took place online due 

to COVID-19 social distancing 

restrictions and had a great turnout. 

We were joined by the Director of 

Public Health in Salford and it was a 

very informative and productive 

meeting. The presentations and 

minutes of the last meeting are 

available on Healthwatch Salford's 

website. We look forward to next years 

AGM where we hope for it to be held 

face to face. 



Thank you to everyone that is helping 
us put people at the heart of health 
and social care, including: 

• Members of the public who shared their
views and experience with us.

• All of our amazing staff and volunteers.

• The organisations that have contributed 
to our work.
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Healthwatch Salford
Old Town Hall
Eccles
M30 0FN

www.healthwatchsalford.co.uk

t: 0330 355 0300

e: info@healthwatchsalford.co.uk

@HWSalford

Facebook.com/TellHealthwatchSalford


